
                           
 

 
Unit 1 – First Floor 
Prenton Business Park 
Prenton Way, 
Prenton,  
Merseyside, 
CH63 3HW 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 

 

 Headteacher:  Miss R Fry 
 

 

 

Website: oaktreesmat.co.uk 
Telephone: 0151 203 0935 
Email: admin@oaktreesmat.co.uk 
 
Companies house Number: 
1064 1561 

Our schools 
Great Meols Primary School 
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School 
Brackenwood Junior School 
Egremont Primary School 
Stanton Road Primary School 
Church Drive Primary School 
Thingwall Primary School 
 

 

 

 
22nd April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3 World Museum Trip 
 
We are very excited to have the opportunity to visit the world museum and learn more about the 
Egyptians. This trip will take place on Thursday 23rd May 2024. 
 
The children will travel to and from the Liverpool World Museum by private coach, leaving school at 
approximately 9.30am as the museum does not open until 10am.  
 
We also have an opportunity to complete a 50 minute long Egyptian workshop. 
 
Children must wear their school uniform and a light waterproof jacket. We will be eating lunch at 
the museum so pupils will need a packed lunch in a throw away plastic bag with their name on (no 
glass bottles or fizzy drinks and no food containing nuts). Parents are welcome to provide pupils 
with their own packed lunch or you can order one from the canteen. The canteen can prepare a 
packed lunch for £2.50.  Please email parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk no later than 
Thursday 9th May 2024 with your child’s name, class and preferred sandwich/wrap. (If your child is 
entitled to a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided but still needs to be ordered from the 
kitchen). 
 
As school budgets are significantly stretched we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 
towards the cost of the coach and Egyptian workshop. Payment is made online through ParentPay. 
However, without sufficient funds the trip will be unable to go ahead.   
 
If there are any parents who would be willing to help on this trip, we would be very grateful for 
your support. Please email parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk and we will be in 
contact with you nearer the time.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Williams and Mrs Beesley 
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